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TO:  ALL MEMBER FACILITIES 

 
FROM: ROBIN C. ROSEN, ESQ., LABOR COUNSEL 

 
DATE: OCTOBER 30, 2020 
 

RE:  ATI TRAINING AND DOCUMENTATION DEADLINE 

 
As the GNY Education Fund has informed you, the deadline for the 

completion of training and documentation for Advanced Training Initiative (ATI) 
is December 31, 2020.   

 
As you already know, the Fund is offering 2 free training options; each of 

these will satisfy your training obligation under the ATI program.  The following 

is the information the Executive Director of the GNY Education Fund, Sandi 
Vito, has already sent to your facility regarding their ATI training options: 

Dear ATI Administrator: 

I hope you are well. This message contains important information about the training 
requirement for your Advanced Training Initiative (ATI) funding. As you may remember, 
the resources released by the New York Department of Health (NYDOH) for this training 
initiative are the subject of a collective bargaining agreement.  NYDOH set the deadline 
of December 31, 2020 for the completion of your ATI training and documentation. 

The 1199SEIU Training and Employment Funds are pleased to offer two courses—at no 
additional cost to you—that will fulfill your ATI training requirement. Please choose one 
of the following ATI courses for your staff members: 

http://www.gnyhcfa.org/
http://www.twitter.com/GNYHCFA
http://www.gnyhcfa.wordpress.com/


PDPM (Patient Driven Payment Model) Training for Nursing Home Workers is a NEW 
four-hour e-course consisting of four, one-hour modules. We recommend that you use 
this course to fulfill your training requirement. Here is a link to the PDPM 
course: https://1199tuf.hwapps.org/courses/pdpm/ 

Resident Decline Detection Program is a four-hour video consisting of four, one-hour 
modules. If you previously received ATI funding, you may already have enrolled your 
staff in this course. You may choose this course again OR select the NEW e-course. Here 
is a link to the Resident Decline Detection 
course: https://1199tuf.hwapps.org/courses/video-ati/ 

You received an e-mail from Ellen Ray that contained a link to access an on-line 
spreadsheet for documenting your ATI training. If you have any questions, please 
contact Ellen Ray at ellen.ray@1199funds.org or 646-438-0458. 

 

If you have any questions on ATI training or the programs offered by the 

Fund, please contact Ellen Ray at the Fund directly at 
ellen.ray@1199funds.org or 646-438-0458.  Thank you. 
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